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Debra Ercolini <debra.ercolini@edcgov.us> 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Tue, Dec 31, 2019 at 8:17 AM 
To: Tiffany Schmid <tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us>, Jeanette Salmon <jeanette.salmon@edcgov.us>, Debra Ercolini 
<debra.ercolini@edcgov.us> 

fyi 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, 
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy 
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. 

--------- Forwarded message --------­
From: Paul Sayegh <paul@sayegh.me> 
Date: Thu, Dec 19, 2019 at 4:27 PM 
Subject: To the Supervisors RE: the Vineyards 
To: <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Hello Supervisors, 

After the disappointing support for District 4 Supervisors request to reject the higher density of the Vineyards Project, I 
wanted to get a letter out quickly. In short, the history of these projects is VERY long (12 years) as well as the other 
Malcolm Dixon Projects. You need to know the history to vote appropriately. The locals here are very upset about this. 

All of you were never present over the years to see and experience what the community has sacrificed so I don't blame 
you as there is now way for you to know. I was not given enough time to bring you up to speed which you are entitled to 
know. I'm sure when you are all up to speed and know the history, you will support District 4. 

I do need to get this off my chest. .... 

On October 26, 2017 at the Vineyards project scoping meeting, I told the Omni staff (with other witnesses present) about 
the agreement to go no less than 5 acres with Diamante and our frustration with them to come back for more. To 
sidestep that knowledge at the BOS meeting and say they never knew about it is a BOLD and MAJOR LIE!!! I tried 
desperately to comment on that. A call to anyone on the participation list of the scoping meeting will demonstrate the 
objection of this project. 

I will be sending you old newspaper articles about these projects, some history and other comments about this area. It 
will then make sense. I encourage you to read them. I know you are busy here at the holidays but these are are homes 
and lives. Please support District 4 Supervisor. 

I would also like to meet with each of you individually before the next hearing on this issue. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions 

Regards, 

Paul Sayegh 
916-933-5067 
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